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May 17, 2024 
 
 
To all members of the UAGM Carolina - Tampa Branch Campus Community 
 
 
Universidad Ana G. Méndez (UAGM), Carolina Campus announces the closure of its Tampa 
Branch Campus effective July 31, 2024. 

The closure is part of the institution’s long-range restructuring plan to a single university under a 
single-name and administrative structure. The Tampa Branch Campus had active students under 
the UAGM Carolina Campus academic offerings until the end of the second semester in May of 
2024. 

The university will continue to provide student support services in accordance with all policies 
and services outlined in the Academic Catalog. 

The university provides proper access to former students and alumni to their student records 
through the website https://usa.uagm.edu. To request official transcripts and duplicate 
diplomas, former students and alumni can do so by submitting a request via 
studentservicesrequests@uagm.edu or contacting us at 1-800-774-3030. 

Additionally, alumni will have access to Career advising and career development support via 
careerplacement@uagm.edu. 

The Tampa Campus will continue its operations as part of the Ana G. Mendez University (AGMU), 
the U.S.-based institution accredited by the Middle States Commission on Higher Education since 
2016 and licensed by the Florida Commission on Independent Education (CIE). 

Regards, 
Digitally 
signed by Dr. 
Anthony 
Rivera 

Anthony Rivera, Ed.D. 
Vice Chancellor (CEO) 
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